Freedom of Information Act 2000 – vehicle provision
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information.  
You asked for:
The number of vehicles provided to all grades of Administrative/Management staff by your Council. 

The annual cost of this provision for the most recently available financial year 

Confirmation that this provision registered with HMRC as a 'Benefit in Kind'
Answer:
Leicester City Council do not provide any cars to members of staff for personal use.  If you need any further information please can you clarify what is meant by “number of vehicles provided to all grades of administrative staff” as it is not clear what information you are seeking.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor, Rutland Wing

City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester
LE1 1FZ

e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
